

June 19th, 2014

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

Lambe se

Re: Town of Moosomin support for Energy East application to the National Energy Board

Be advised that the Council of the Town of Moosomin discussed the above noted subject at their regular meeting of June 11th, 2014, and passed the following resolution in support of the Energy East project:

"That the Council of the Town of Moosomin agree that a letter of support for the Energy East Pipeline Project be written, indicating that the municipality indeed wants to see this project proceed and be completed."

Carried.

Please feel free to distribute copies of this document as necessary in support of the Energy East Project.

If anyone would like to discuss this matter further, please feel free to either call me at (306) 435-7943, or by e-mail at tomlinson@sasktel.net.

Sincerely,

Larry 7 omlinson

Mayor